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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
10-26-12 

ARMED ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 
Auburn Police are investigating an armed robbery that occurred at Auburndale Cleaning 
Center, 14 Millett Drive on 10/26/12 at 2:00pm. 

It is reported that the suspect, described as a white male, 5’8” 180lbs-200lbs wearing a 
black knit hat, black coat, dark pants and black sunglasses entered the store, displayed a 
handgun and demanded money. 

The suspect fled the scene on foot with an undisclosed amount of  money. No one was 
injured during the robbery.  

Anyone who may have been in the area at the time or has any information regarding the 
robbery is asked to call the Auburn Police Department at 207-333-6650. 

 

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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